
 
 

Public Notice - HACSB Moving to Work Information Meetings 

The Housing Authority has been selected as a Moving to Work (MTW) Agency  and we are holding two 
informational meetings to review the Moving to Work (MTW) Program and what changes there will be 
to the Section 8 program as a result.  The meetings will be conducted via Zoom and are scheduled as 
follows: 

• Wednesday, August 24th, 2022 4:00pm via zoom (English) Meeting ID: 856 1567 3282 
Passcode 680334 

• Thursday, August  25th, 2022 4:00pm via zoom (Spanish), Meeting ID: 836 2794 9646 
Passcode 382318 

 

!Important! There is NO requirement for Section 8 participants to work as part of MTW!! 

The MTW Demonstration Program allows Public Housing Authorities (PHA) to design and test 
innovative, locally designed housing and self-sufficiency strategies, for low income families.  

Changes implemented through this cohort are aimed at increasing landlord participation and retention 
in the Section 8 program, which in turn creates more housing opportunities for voucher holders. During 
the meetings we will provide more information about the incentives we intend to implement or expand 
on. 
 
You can find more information about the MTW Demonstration Program at 
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/programs/ph/mtw 

https://hacsb.org/section-8/ 

Sincerely, 

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE  
CITY OF SANTA BARBRA 
 

MTW Team 
Housing Mgmt. Dept.  

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/programs/ph/mtw
https://hacsb.org/section-8/



